
Access and Design Statement 
 
The proposed modifications to the existing Listed Buildings Consent 2015/0645/L do not 
affect the historic characteristics of the listed building or the access and design statement 
submitted as part of that application. They are either owner’s preferences such as materials 
used for flooring and sliding doors to the library for privacy or practical amendments such as 
the height of the door accessing the vault and level of the new approved porch floor. The 
proposed replacement of the unoriginal 4 rear metal windows with original sash types will 
enhance the appearance of the building and details will be submitted as in satisfaction of the 
condition imposed in the above consent. 

 


